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Carly Miskell

From: Appeal a planning decision 

Sent: 15 February 2025 09:46
To: Planning Appeals
Subject: We’ve received a full planning appeal

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
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Dear Ribble Valley   

We’ve received a full planning appeal against the refusal of 
planning application 3/2024/0793.  

Appeal reference: 

3360729 

Appeal site: 

1 Ferry Butts 
Garstang Road, Chipping 
Preston 
Lancashire 
PR3 2QJ 

Appeal received on: 

15 February 2025  

What happens next? 

The appellant will send you a copy of their appeal. If you do not 
receive this, contact the appellant to request it.  
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We’ll contact you again when we start the appeal.  

The Planning Inspectorate 
 

 

   

 




